
 

 

Message from the Principal … 

 
2024 

Prep to Year 6 

Telephone: (07) 4698 8164     Fax: (07) 4698 8156 

Email: principal@hadenss.eq.edu.au Website: www.hadenss.eq.edu.au 

Attendance 

Dates to remember … 

Peggy Niebling 

Principal 

Edition 1: Term 1, Week 5 

92.6% 

 

March 

1 & 22 … Playgroup 

2 … Parent Catch up @ Haden Park 

5 & 19… Parade 

 

13-15 … NAPLAN Assessments (Year 

3, Year 5) 

16 … Council Elections – voting 

booth at our school 

19 … School Photographs 

28… Last Day of Term 

29 … Good Friday (Public Holiday) 

 

Save the date! 

Saturday 2 March, 2024 9am 

Parent catch up / social 

morning @ Haden Park  

For more 

information, call 

Tiffany Church 

0431225922 

Dear Families, 

Welcome to the first edition of the Haden State School Newsletter for 2024. 

First of all, it is with great excitement that I can now announce that I have been appointed 

as Principal for 2024. I am very happy to have accepted this appointment and am keen to 

continue the good work we are doing. Thank you for your encouragement and support. I 

look forward to a successful year working with you to achieve great things for our students. 

Newsletters 

This year, the newsletter will be distributed to all families in weeks 5 and 10 of each term. I 

will do my best to keep you updated of any other developments or events outside of these 

times. If you have any questions between these times or would like to discuss your child’s 

progress, please do not hesitate to contact me via email pnieb4@eq.edu.au I will get back to 

you as soon as I can. 

Parade 

Parades will continue fortnightly on a Tuesday afternoon at 2:40. Our next parade will be in 

week 7 on the 5th March. Thank you for coming along to these parades where we 

acknowledge and celebrate the academic and social / emotional progress of our students. 

All are welcome. 

We will be having a leadership parade to recognise our 2024 school leaders. We will set 

the date for this when our special badges arrive. I will send confirmation out to all parents 

when we set the date.  

Attendance 

I am very pleased to see our positive attendance data. Thank you for ensuring students are 

at school every day, on time. Each minute is precious and helps our students become 

familiar with routines and capture every moment of learning. 

Our goals for improvement – (Explicit Improvement Agenda 2024) 

This year, we are working on improving in ‘The Three C’s’: Curriculum, Clarity and 

Community. Our staff will be working to ensure our students are engaged and challenged in 

quality learning experiences which maximise success. We will be striving to ensure 

everyone is clear about successful learning and that our community is inclusive. We want 

to maximise parent voice in student education. A step towards achieving this is by having 

regular parent meetings or a P&C. I encourage you to become involved and share your 

opinions and ideas about how our school can improve and grow stronger in each of these 

areas. 

I am looking forward to meeting with you all again soon, to review student goals and 

progress for Term One. Until then, take care. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pnieb4@eq.edu.au


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Save the date! 

Saturday 2 March, 2024 9am 

Parent catch up / social 

morning @ Haden Park  

For more 

information, call 

Tiffany Church 

0431225922 

 

 

 

 

 

Students are awarded recognition certificates for: 

I am a learner, I am safe, I am respectful. We look for every opportunity to reward 

positive choices, excellent work effort and brave recoveries from wrong turns or 

disappointments. 


